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Dealing Hand-Annapurna (JTE) 

In the present matter was registered on 19.06.2018 with the Commission wherein the 

complainant had stated that zero FIR was registered in Raipur and was transferred to 

Maharashtra Police. Thereafter the complainant requested that she wanted her action from 

Raipur as she was residing in Raipur.  

 

 A letter dated 04.07.2018 was sent to SSP, Raipur to take appropriate action and to 

furnish action taken report. 

  The complainant approached the Commission in person and was counseled on 

29.08.2018.  

 Since no reply has been received was received, a reminder dated 30.08.2018 was sent 

to the SSP to submit action taken report in reference to NCW’s earlier letter dated 

24.09.2018.  

 The Commission contacted the police authorities vide telephonically and whatsapp on 

18.09.2018 to furnish action taken report and same was received on 26.09.2018.  

 Another letter dated 28.09.2018 was sent to DGP, Raipur to intimate the Commission 

regarding the further update of the case.  

 Another reply from the police was received on 03.10.2018 stating that Maharashtra 

police has again transferred the case and an FIR (no. 36/18) has been registered on 

14.09.2018 u/s 498A, 377, 313 r/w 34 IPC.  

 A letter dated 05.10.2018 has been sent to Chhattisgarh Women Commission updating 

them the status of the Case. 

 

Also, as per the latest update it has been informed that the police has written a letter to 

Regional passport office for impounding of respondent husband’s passport.  

 


